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Mayor Marian Orr Reiterates the Need for 
Agricultural Retail Stores 

 

CHEYENNE – In response to criticism of local agricultural retail stores remaining open during this time, 
Mayor Marian Orr would like to reiterate the essential need of these stores for our agricultural food supply.  

Local farmers and ranchers utilize these specific retailers for equipment and supplies not available elsewhere. In 
these challenging and unprecedented times, access to these resources are needed for the viability of our food 
supply and the sustained health and well-being of our community. 

Mayor Orr encourages these agricultural stores to abide by, and promote, basic precautionary health measures 
and follow state orders as it relates to social distancing and groups no larger than 10; such as employees in 
meeting/break rooms.  
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